
Bowling – Sept 16/18 

 

A beautiful day before Fall for bowling at the Markham Bowling Centre. This season Tegsa had 

two events, since some members felt deprived of bowling. 

As the members walked into the bowling arena, they seemed excited as they collected their 

shoes and got acquainted with the captain and team members. 

There were six members to every team who occupied twelve lanes 9 to 20 

After the first session, everyone was handed packets of snacks, followed by dinner comprised of 

shawarma wraps, a water bottle and a fruit bowl which was very filling and enough energy to 

complete the third round. At this point everyone was excited, checking the scoreboard to find 

out whose leading. Moreover it was wonderful to hear the cheers, Capt. Winston and his team 

being the winners. 

Tegsa handed out the prizes to the first four teams and the whole event came to a close. The 

most important aspect of this event is we have to thank the Tegsa committee members for the 

trouble they take in organizing and putting together this event, especially Paul and Rose 

Madeira. A quick mention, it's great to know the $20 fee is the same for the last five years, 

although prices have gone up. Finally, a big thank you to Tegsa and the Markham Bowling 

Centre. 

 

By:  Dora Viegas 


